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There will a quorum of the Selectboard  
at a work session on Allenstown Elementary School/Town Hall 
with Consultants Harriman Associates on a possible contract. 

 
QUORUM NOTICE 

Wednesday, June 29, 2022 
At 2:30PM 

ALLENSTOWN TOWN HALL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Select Board will be present at t h e  w o r k  
s e s s i o n  a b o v e.   The  work  ses s ion  wi l l  be held at the Allenstown Town Hall 
located at 16 School St., in Allenstown, New Hampshire. 

 
THE SELECT BOARD doesn’t intend to vote on this matter, and there is no agenda.  Any votes 
on this matter will occur at a Selectboard Meeting. 

 
Derik Goodine 
Town Administrator 
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